
 

 

FROM	THE	OFFICE	OF	THE	CHIEF	ELECTORAL	OFFICER	
		
For	Immediate	Release:			
Onerahtókha/April	30,	2025	
	

VOTER	REGISTRATION	DAY	—	SATURDAY,	MAY	10,	2025	
9:00	AM	–	2:00	PM	

Angus	Mitchell	Memorial	Building,	15	Akwesasne	Street,	Kana:takon	
	

Make	your	voice	count!	
	
The	Chief	Electoral	Officer	is	committed	to	supporting	a	strong	and	active	voting	community.	That’s	
why	a	Voter	Registration	Day	is	being	hosted.	It	will	give	all	eligible	community	members	a	chance	to	
register,	update	their	information,	or	confirm	they’re	on	the	Voters	List.	
	
This	event	is	especially	helpful	for	anyone	who:	
P Has	recently	turned	18	
P Has	moved	districts	
P Has	never	registered	before	
P Wants	to	ensure	their	information	is	current	
	
Being	ready	today	means	you’ll	be	set	for	any	upcoming	elections	or	by-elections,	including	the	
Akwesasne	Mohawk	Board	of	Education	election	this	fall,	and	the	next	General	Election	in	June	2027.	
	
Can’t	make	it	on	May	10,	2025?	
No	problem!	You	can	also	register	in	person	Mondays	and	Tuesdays	between	9:00	AM	and	2:00	PM	
at	the	Office	of	the	Chief	Electoral	Officer,	located	at	the	Angus	Mitchell	Memorial	Building	in	
Kana:takon.	
	
Need	flexibility?	
You	can	also	call	to	make	an	appointment	to	discuss	your	registration	options.	Arrangements	can	be	
made	to	assist	you	where	you	are.	We’re	committed	to	making	voter	registration	accessible	for	
everyone.	
	
What	you’ll	need:	
P A	valid	government-issued	photo	ID	
P Proof	of	residency	(such	as	a	utility	bill	with	your	name	and	address)	
	



 

 

	
Individuals	will	be	asked	to	complete	two	forms	under	the	Akwesasne	Election	Law:	
1. Schedule	“G”	–	Application	to	Voters	List	
2. Schedule	“H”	–	Declaration	of	Eligibility	
	
Examples	of	ID	and	proof	of	residency:	Here	are	a	couple	of	government-issued	IDs	with	your	name,	
date	of	birth,	and	address:	
	

	
	
Proof	of	residency	may	include	a	phone,	Internet,	electric,	or	satellite	bill.		
	

	
	
Questions?	
Call:	613-575-2250	ext.	2126	
Email:	chief.electoral.officer@akwesasne.ca	
Visit	the	CEO	at	the	Angus	Mitchell	Memorial	Building	in	Kana:takon.	
	
Let’s	build	a	prepared	and	empowered	voting	community	—	together.	
	
	


